
Ji Gao 

08 JAN 2020 

FAA Aviation Safety Inspector 

Orlando FSDO 

Respected Sir, 

On January 8th of 2020 I was involved in an aircraft incident. After completing my preflight duties and 

aircraft inspection I contacted ground control to taxi to the runway. When I reached the run up area for 

runway 6 I parked in the middle of the run up area next to another aircraft doing runup. While doing my 

run up an aircraft approached from the taxiway on the right to pass me. As the aircraft passed me its left 

wing struck my propeller and caused damage to both aircraft. After this happened I contacted ground 

control to tell them I could not take off and could not move because of the damage. Then instructor 

Yusef came to help me in a truck. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Ji Gao 
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